

April 10, 2018

Information Letter no. 13-2018

Dear Member Federations,

we are in the process of organizing our Ordinary Congress. I think that apart from all Member Federations, it would be properly if delegates could also receive the documentation for the Congress. In addition, we are going to prepare a list of delegates for signature and lists with names and functions which will be placed on the tables.

For this purpose, I have prepared a "form" which I am sending you in the attachment to this letter with a request to fulfill the form and send it directly to me by **27 April 2018.**

I would like also to remind you that, according to the information letter no. 7-2018 from 14 March 2018, we need to know whether your president will attend the Congress, or whether you will give your proxy to another federation.

I have attached once more the "Proxy Form" to this letter, which should be also send to me **before 15.04.2018.**

Thank you very much in advance for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Jacek SŁUPSKI Secretary General